
October 4, 2023

Dear Churches and Supporters,

Situated in Ashland County, the Round Lake Golf Course was originally opened in 1928. In 2015, the
course was scheduled to close. At that time, conversations began between Round Lake Christian
Camp and the former owners of the course. The camp ultimately purchased the course, running it as
a nonprofit golf course from 2015-2023.

In light of recent staffing transitions at the golf course, operating the course is no longer viable. Due to
this and other factors, Round Lake Golf Course will be closing its doors at the conclusion of the 2023
season so that it does not become an undue burden on the camp’s ministry.

It has been an honor to provide a nonprofit golf course to the local community over the past eight
years as an extension of the camp’s ministry. We would like to thank all of the individuals, businesses
and churches who have been a part of this unique opportunity. Many memories have been made over
the past eight years of operating the course. The course’s last day of operation will be November
30, 2023.

While the course is closing, the camp intends to retain the property at this time while the Board of
Trustees determines next steps. We will continue to keep our churches and supporters updated on
any future developments related to this property.


